
D IVIS I O N O F NAT I ON AL AFFAI R S 

SOC I A L OEVELOPM EN T 

Mr. James L. Carter 
Assistant Director 

THE FORD FOUNDATION 
320 EAST 43RD STREET 

NEW YORK,NEW YORK 10017 

Northern Michigan University 
Marquette , Michigan 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

February 22, 1971 

I have received your letter of February 17 regarding the possibility of support 
for the establishment of a newspaper to be circulated to Indians throughout the state 
of Michigan. 

Unfortunately, the Ford Foundation cannot be of assistance to you. We have 
recently suffered severe budget cuts as a result of the national economic situation 
which prohibit us from undertaking commitments outside our priority areas. The 
project you describe, although worthwhile, does not correspond with our guidelines 
for funding. 

Please be assured that our negative response does not reflect adversely upon 
the value of the proposed newsletter and we wish you every success in carrying t he 
project forward. 

Siobhan Oppenheimer 
Program Officer 


